
GLEN ROCK BOROUGH  
QUARTERLY COUNCIL MEETING 

April 23, 2014 
 

Present: R. Apgar, E. Delahanty, J. Diehl, R. Shiles, B. Wetzel, D. Young, and  
A. Merrick. 

 
 R. Shiles called the meeting to order at 7:02P. M. with the pledge to the flag.         
 
 R. Apgar stated that due to work and family commitments, he must resign from 
Council.  R. Apgar requested that Council accept his resignation from Council as of  
April 30, 2014, seconded by J. Diehl.  Motion carried.   Council discussed the vacancy 
on the Southern Regional Police Commission due to R. Apgar’s resignation from 
Council.  B. Wetzel moved to appoint Ann Merrick as R. Apgar’s replacement to the 
Police Commission, seconded by J. Diehl.  Motion carried.  Council discussed contacting 
Lucy Cadwallader, to see if she is interested in serving as the Borough’s Alternate for 
the Police Commission.   
 
 Council discussed the following topics: water runoff along Manchester Street, 
internet service for the Maintenance Building, list of job tasks provided to the Work 
Supervisor for the spring, Clean the Stream event scheduled for April 26, 2014, 
reformation of a Glen Rock Beautification Committee, privatizing water and sewer 
service, and brick versus concrete sidewalks.   
 
 D. Young provided an update regarding the Glen Rock Recreation Board.  The 
Board has scheduled a meeting with York College Engineering department to discuss 
the dog park project and ADA requirements.  
 
 Lastly, Council discussed applying for a grant to develop a multi-year plan for 
revitalization of the Borough.   
 
R. Apgar moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:08 P. M., seconded by J. Diehl.  Motion 
carried.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ann E. Merrick 
Secretary/Treasurer 


